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Martin Haefele

From: Reeves, Edward [edward_reeves @gov.deline.cq]

Sent: August 8, 2007 9:34 AM

To: Martin Haefele

Ce: darha6 @hotmail.com; Darha Phillpot; tom.nesbitt @telus.net |
Subject: iR Number 1.1 & 1.2

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

Mr. Martin Haefele,

| have only just received the IR'’s yesterday afternoon.

The D.R.R.C. has established a working group to address Community concerns in regards to
the exploration activity in the conservation zone of Edaiila (Caribou Point). On July 30, 31,
2007 Deline hosted a workshop on a strategy to protect the area known as Edaiila (Caribou
Point). At this workshop the working group made it clear that any development activity in the
area of the proposed Edaiila conservation zone be put to an environmental assessment with
public reviews of the land use permit and water license .

Mr. Tom Nesbitt, Workshop Facilitator/ Chair for the Edaiila working group is in the process of
finalizing the July 30,31, 2007 workshop. | have only just received a draft report of the
workshop.

Regards
Edward Reeves
DRRC Manager

08/08/2007



